
David C Johnson
Subject: Fern Creek Lots and sc'hools

Date: April 8, 2019 at 9:42 AM
To: Chrisbiice@chaiham K1 2.nc i.ts

Chris, This is to follow uP on about adding 4 building lots on Fern Trail off of

Sugar Lake Rd. You had there was no

issue with the Plans. for your help and if I can help Please let me

David Johnson owner.


